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CSJ:3138-01-029 

 

 

 
Tuesday, January 21, 2020 
5:30 to 7:30 p.m. 

College View High School 
1300 George Bush Drive 

College Station, TX 77840 
 
The Texas Department of Transportation (TxDOT), as the Lead Agency, is proposing to install additional 
raised medians on FM 2347 (George Bush Drive) from FM 2154 (Welborn Road) to BS-6R (Texas Avenue).  
An informal open house is scheduled for Tuesday, January 21, 2020 between 5:30 p.m. and 7:30 p.m. at 
College View High School, 1300 George Bush Drive, College Station, TX 77840. TxDOT staff will display 
the proposed plan and be available to discuss the project.  
 
The proposed plan is to install additional raised medians within the project limits, resurface pavement and 
make upgrades to sidewalks. 
 
The public is invited to attend and may come and go at their convenience. Information about this project is 
also available on the TxDOT Projects and Studies web page at www.txdot.gov, keyword: “FM 2347 Raised 
Medians”.  Updated meeting displays will be available for viewing on the web page after the public meeting. 
Displays showing the proposed plan and other information regarding the project are also available for 
inspection at the District Office Monday through Friday between the hours of 8:00 a.m. and 5:00 p.m. 
 
Comments may be made at the meeting or in writing by February 5, 2020 to the TxDOT Bryan District 
Advance Planning Office Attn: George Bush Raised Medians, 2591 North Earl Rudder Freeway, Bryan, TX 
77803. E-mail comments may be sent to Mr. Keith Kouba, P.E. with the Bryan District Design Office at 
Keith.Kouba@txdot.gov.  
 
Persons interested in attending the meeting who have special communication or accommodation needs, are 
encouraged to call (979) 778-2165. Requests should be made at least two days prior to the meeting. Every 
reasonable effort will be made to accommodate these needs.  
 
 Sí desea información en español, puede llamar al (979) 778-9719. 
 
The environmental review, consultation, and other actions required by applicable Federal environmental 
laws for this project are being, or have been, carried-out by TxDOT pursuant to 23 U.S.C. 327 and a 
Memorandum of Understanding dated December 9, 2019, and executed by FHWA and TxDOT. 
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